
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  

Restorative	
  Thinking	
  Limited	
  Company	
  Number:	
  	
  7958793	
  

 

Restorative Parenting Awareness Session  
Part 3 

at The Beacon CE Primary School  
with Mr. Chris Straker 

 
The aim of Restorative Practices at The Beacon is to develop a 

partnership between home, school, parish and the wider community, 
through a shared understanding of skills required to build and repair 
relationships. This is our priority as a restorative school, as we see 

ourselves at the heart of and serving our community. 
 

All parents/carers welcome on Tuesday 28th January at 8:50am 
for session 3 (you can still attend if you didn’t attend sessions 1 and 

2). 
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Come along to: 

 
• Find out about restorative practice at our school 
• Hear about restorative practice and parenting 
• Learn new skills to try at home 

 
Please contact Miss Mooney or Mrs Donoghue to book your place … 

  


